NEW CASTLE COUNTY
PEDESTRIAN AND BICYCLE PATHWAY PLAN

Open House Workshop

A Pedestrian and

Bicycle Pathway Plan

is being developed for
New Castle County.

WILMAPCO, in
partnership with
DelDOT, New Castle
County, DNREC,
Delaware Greenways and
local governments is
developing a plan to
create a basic network of
multi-use pedestrian and
bike paths throughout
New Castle County.

OPEN HOUSE
WORKSHOPS
4:30 - 7:30 p.m.

May 23 - Newark
May 31 - Wilmington
June 8 - Middletown

For more information,
contact WILMAPCO
Phone: (302) 737-6205
E-mail: wilmapco@wilmapco.org

Open House Workshops are being held in May and June to
introduce the public to the New Castle County Pedestrian and
Bicycle Pathway Plan. The Plan proposes a network of path-
ways, separated from automobile traffic. While open for
recreational use, the primary focus of this Pathway Plan is to
improve non-motorized transportation across the county.

Workshop participants will be encouraged to provide feedback
on proposed pathway routes or make suggestions for new ones.
You can learn more about the New Castle County Pedestrian
and Bicycle Pathway Plan at: www.wilmapco.org/nccpathways.

Come to one of the Open House Workshops anytime
between 4:30 and 7:30 p.m. or email comments to
wilmapco@wilmapco.org.

May 23 - WILMAPCO Offices - 850 Library Ave., Suite 100, Newark
May 31 - Brandywine Hundred Library - 1300 Foulk Rd., Wilmington
June 8 - Middletown Town Hall - 19 West Green St., Middletown




